
Oggetto: Sentiments attristés 
 
 
Dear All of you at CNAPPC 
I am so sorry to hear about Raffaele.  
 
[...] 
 
He was a really nice gentle person, who we respected very much, and we will all miss him a lot, as 
will his family and all of you.  
 
[...] 
 
Yours sincerely 
Louise Cox  AM 
UIA President 


